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Where are the 8th Graders??? 

Attention all 8th Graders: you are lagging far behind the 

6th & 7th graders registering for both, Geo Bee & Math 

League. Are you going to just give up and let them beat 

you at these two competitions? I thought you were the leaders!!!!!!!!! If you think you are, PROVE IT! 

Testing Out of High School Classes Applications Due Date: Today 

This semester’s opportunity to test-out of High School 

classes will take place in December 2016. Applications 

will be available during lunch hours and should be 

delivered to Mr. Tindall by today, Wednesday, Nov. 16, 

2016. The typical class for middle school students to test out of is a World Language. 

Dentists R Us at Stout: Dec. 16, 2016 

Starting at 9:00 am, Friday, Dec. 16, 2016, Dentists R Us will be performing 

some free dental services in the Team Room at Stout Middle School. So please 

take advantage of this opportunity, and visit Mr. Sabra who will print the 

required form for your parents/guardian to fill in.  

The Falcon Fund Winners: Nov. 07 – Nov. 11 
The Falcon Fund winners for the week Nov. 07 – Nov. 11 are: 

Nour Shokr  Grade 8 

Hawra Alhajim Grade 8 

Hamza Elbaneh Grade 8 

Hashed Alsaidi Grade 8 See Mr. Lambdin in H2 

Rabob Sobh  Grade 7 

Asma Sofian  Grade 7    

Jenna Mahmoud Grade 7 See Mr. Bloye in F2 

Ahmed Omar  Grade 6 

Sheryn Hachem  Grade 6    

Sabena Alhakash Grade 6 See Mr. Bloye in F2 

These students can choose wear-a- hat pass, Lunch-with-headphones pass, or Front-of-the-Line pass. 

Real eyes Realize 

Real lies! 
Today is “B” Day     
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Math League Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

Our Math League 2016-2017 contest will be here soon. It will be held 

on either Feb. 21, or Feb. 28, 2017. The registration deadline is on 

Friday, Feb. 17, 2017. Stout results last year were not bad, but we 

can still do better. Let’s have an early start and prepare a little better. 

Top scorers will get a Math League T-shirts along with Certificates of 

Merit, and other prizes, while all participants will get Certificates of participation and a Pizza Lunch. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Make sure you visit the school’s blog to download samples of the questions and practice them.  

GeoBee Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

Our GEOBEE contest will be held in the last week of January 2017. 

Certificates of Merits and a Pizza Lunch will be provided to the top scorers 

of each grade. The top prizes in the National Championship are $50,000, 

$25,000 and $10,000 scholarships plus seven $500 cash prizes. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Last year was a good start for Stout. Let us make this year better. Please 

keep these dates in mind! 

Jan. 20, 2017 Deadline for Registration 

Jan. 23 – 27, 2017 Stout School Bees 

Feb. 6, 2017 Deadline for completion of state bee qualifying tests. 

Mar. 31, 2017 State Bees 

May 15-17, 2017 National Championship at National Geographic Society Headquarters, 

 Washington, D.C. 

May 19, 2017 National Geographic Channel & Nat Geo WILD broadcast championship at 

 8 p.m. EDT 


